## Community Alliance for the Blind

14408 East Whittier Blvd., Suite B4 Whittier, California 90605 (562) 698-7576, Fax (562) 698-4648, Email: <u>CABlind@aol.com</u>

November 9, 1998

Mr. Sam Fedele 8781 Luss Dr. Huntington Beach, CA 92646

Dear Sam,

On behalf of the Community Alliance for the Blind (CAB), I would like to thank you for assisting us with our "Family Comedy Night" back in July. It was a great honor to have you host our evening full of family comedy and entertainment.

CAB takes pride in having programs and services that bring the family and community together and with your help, we were very successful. Adults but also kids of all ages appreciated and enjoyed your funny and clean comedy. We were also lucky enough to have individuals and families from the Whittier community and even children from a homeless shelter that we work with.

We truly appreciate you donating your time and we hope that you enjoyed yourself. Thank you again for assisting the Community Alliance for the Blind in fundraising for our programs that enhance the lives of the visually impaired and blind.

Please keep us in your heart and we hope that you will work with us again in the future.

From the heart,

Jill Caviezel
Program Director